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Call to Action for Town of Bergen Residents
The COVID-19 pandemic and resulting economic slowdown have decimated the Town of Bergen budget to an extent never before experienced. The Town has lost hundreds of thousands of dollars in revenues: sales tax, mortgage tax, court fines, interest earnings, state and state highway aid.

The Bergen Town Board has taken steps to stabilize the 2020 budget and prepare for similar loss of revenue in 2021. The steps include: reducing the salaries of the Town Board members; trimming hours and/or pay for several positions, freezing equipment purchases; limiting contractual purchases to only necessary items; delaying roadwork and seeking lower cost alternatives to several services.

We cannot trim anymore without severely cutting services to residents. Please join the Bergen Town Board in contacting our Congressional Representatives and urging them to support a Federal Stimulus 4 Package that includes equitable funding for local municipalities. Please call or write:

Senator Charles Schumer




Senator Kirsten Gillibrand

202-224-6542






202-224-4451

Hart Senate Office Building




Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20510





Washington D.C. 20510

Representative Chris Jacobs

202-225-5265

Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, D.C 20515

�





  P.O. Box 249


 10 Hunter Street 


Bergen, NY 14416
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Supervisor				                                    Town Clerk/Tax Collector


    Ernest Haywood						       Michele M. Smith


   


Councilmen						    Justices


    James Starowitz				       	  	      Joseph nenni 		


    Mark Anderson						       Robert Swapceinski


    				                              


Councilwomen 						   zoning & code enforcement officer


    Belinda Grant, Deputy Supervisor        			        David Mason


   Anne Sapienza							        





Superintendent of highways		                                               Assessor  		


    mike Johnson						        Rhonda Saulsbury						       			


				 








This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer. If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any UDSA office, or call (866)-632-9922 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form . Send your completed complaint  form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture,, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 2050-9410 or by fax (202)690-7742 or e-mail program.intake@usda.gov.

